
From: Jake
To: Ted Allen
Cc: steve@seadinc.com; "Roger Perricone (SBT)"; "Jim Schneider (SBT)"
Subject: Alpine Coaster TB-16-198
Date: Monday, July 25, 2016 4:54:47 PM

Good Evening Ted,
 
This email shall serve as a follow up to the phone call we had earlier regarding the SSRC Alpine
 Coaster grade and fill permit # TB-16-198. Per your request, SEAD will conduct special inspections of
 the boulder retaining walls and submit wet stamped original letter(s) confirming the walls were
 constructed per our specifications upon completion. The terminal buildings (including the ADA-
Compliant concrete ramp/retaining wall) will be submitted as separate permits. These submittals will
 include Architectural, Mechanical, Electrical and Structural plans (there will be no plumbing in either
 building).
 
I was able to join the Blue Beam session and add the requested note to drawing #2 on sheet C-7. It
 looks like as of this afternoon, we are still awaiting approval from Engineering, Planning and Mt.
 Werner water.
 
I appreciate the feedback you have provided thus far. Please to not hesitate to contact me with any
 further questions or concerns.
 
Regards,
Jacob E. Mielke, E.I.T.

Ph. 970-871-9101 (office) 307-760-4240 (cell)
Fax. 970-871-9089
jake@seadinc.com
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